
Mitsubishi Electric AC Servo System 

Sales and Service 
 

Date  
of  

issue 
December 

2022 Title Change in the Indication on the  
Lead Wire of the AC Servo Motor 

Mitsubishi Electric Corp., Nagoya Works 
1-14, Yada-minami 5-chome, Higashi-ku, Nagoya 461-8670 
Tel.: +81 (52) 721-2111 Main line 

 

No.22-22E 

 
Change in the Indication on the Lead Wire of the AC Servo Motor 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The indication printed on the lead wire of the AC servo motor will be changed as follows with a change in 
the manufacturer's name. 
 
1. Target Model 

HG-JR 1000 r/min series (15 to 37 kW) 
 1500 r/min series (22 to 55 kW) 

 
2. Reason for the Change 

A change in the name of the lead wire manufacturer 
 
3. Details of the Change 

The indication printed on the surface of the lead wires for the power supply and thermistor inside the 
terminal box will be changed. This change will only apply to the indications and does not affect the 
functions and performance of the products. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Figure 1. Appearance example 
 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the January 2023 production. Depending on the stock 
status, the schedule may be advanced or delayed, and there may be cases where both the former and 
new products exist in the distribution stage. 
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